
Welcome to Drew Hall Third Floor
About Me

Hello everyone, I’m Cannon Yerama and I will be your
RA for the Spring semester. This is my first semester as
an RA, and I’m excited to meet everyone and foster our
community. I’m a sophomore majoring in legal studies,
and thinking about starting a minor in history as well. I
come from Hudson, WI. I love legal questions and
anything related to history. The college has given me the
opportunities to branch out more, and I have dived into
tabletop games and all kinds of movies. I’ve even
dabbled in cooking!

Stuff On-Campus

I want to help create a safe and exciting community for
everyone here. Make sure to get involved with clubs and
campus events (they are an absolute blast, and you can
meet so many people). I joined several clubs and organizations here on campus and loved
meeting different people and participating.

Make sure to reach out to anyone (including me) with any questions or concerns. Campus
facilities and faculty are available for you, whether you need social help, academic support, and
more. Pro tip: Your professors will do a lot to help you out. Don’t be afraid to email them
questions or even ask them to peer review a paper for another class.

Tips for Dorm Room

Things to bring Things not to bring

● Fans (The dorms will get HOT)
● Mini Vacuum - Each floor has a vacuum but a

mini one makes all the difference
● Power strips with on and off switches (surge

protectors)
● Shower shoes and a shower caddy
● Lots of hangars
● Trash can
● ID and Vaccination/immunization records like

COVID vaccine proof
● Laundry bag
● 3M command strips

● Non LED lights
● Absolutely no alcohol or drugs
● Microwave or fridge (these are provided in each

room)
● Appliances like hot plates or toasters or

decorations like candles or incense
● Weapons
● Anything illegal
● Air conditioners ( these can damage the

windows/screens
● Pets (UNLESS it’s a fish or you have gone

through the process to get an Emotional support



● Mattress pad and twin XL sheets
● Cleaning and hygiene supplies
● Humidifier - dorms can get very dry in the winter

animal)

If you are staying with a roommate, communication is vital. This is a great way to learn
each other's habits and establish a system that works for both of you. It's also a great time
to get to know them and your community! I love the dorm life and have so many great
memories and experiences. It's the perfect place to make many lifelong friends!

If you have any questions, concerns, or just want to introduce yourself and say hello,
please email me at cyerama01@hamline.edu.

I am so excited to be your RA for the spring semester.

Cannon Yerama

mailto:cyerama01@hamline.edu

